
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Human First Hosts “Transition to Employment” Networking Breakfast 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

September 30, 2015 - Human First, Inc. will host Transition to Employment, a 
networking breakfast highlighting their Customized Employment Program.   
 
Customized Employment addresses the disproportionately high unemployment rate 
among the developmentally disabled by examining participants’ competencies and 
matching them with a company whose employment needs align with their abilities.  It 
provides participants with a clear and strategic plan as well as a support system to pave 
the way for successful employment.  Transition to Employment will introduce local 
businesses and civic leaders to Customized Employment and provide a forum to 
exchange ideas for broader community engagement. 
 
Transition to Employment will take place on Thursday, October 8th from 10am – noon at 
Human First’s Astoria Program Office, 25-15 Steinway Street, Astoria, New York 
 
To attend Transition to Employment, please RSVP by October 1st to Elizabeth Stehle at 
(516) 823-9500 or estehle@humanfirst.org.  For general questions about Customized 
Employment or to get involved, contact Lenny Moise at (516) 506-3187 or 
lmoise@humanfirst.org.    
 
Human First, Inc. is dedicated to providing innovative, customized, and quality services 
to the developmentally disabled, and a robust support infrastructure for their families.  
Established in 2001, Human First has grown into a leading provider for multicultural and 
traditionally underserved communities throughout New York City and Long Island.   
 
For more information about Human First and its programs, visit www.humanfirst.org. 
 
Contact Information: 
Moustafa Elshiekh 
Director of Public Relations & Government Affairs 
Phone: 516-823-9500 
Email: melshiekh@humanfirst.org 
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